ASHLEY DERMER
Our thanks go to Ashley’s good friend and active LCAR member, John McBryde,

for passing along the following sad news.

It is with a heavy heart that | bear the sad tidings of our long-time friend and
colleague, Ashley Dermer, passing away on Monday 7 March 2022. He died

peacefully following a short illness from a very aggressive cancer.

Ashley’s first term of teaching Mathematics at the College was in the Spring of
1968 when it was still Vancouver City College at 12t" and Oak. His last term
before retirement was the 1999 Summer term at Langara College. Since 1999,
Ashley was an active Langara Retiree, participating in social activities including
the regular Chinese lunches and other gatherings such as the annual College

Christmas Dinner and Retirees Send-off functions.

Ashley’s wife, Jane, has advised that Ashley was cremated, and had expressed the wish that there be no
obituary and no formal service. Sometime later in the Spring, a small number of family members and close

friends will gather to celebrate Ashley’s life.



